
We have had lots of exciting learning experiences 
during World Space Week. We based our learning 
around the book ‘How to catch a star’ and a baby 
star actually fell from the sky and Year 1 had to 

look after it!  

We have explored how to make our 
own ‘stars’ using wires, bulbs and 

batteries.  

We have made rockets and used non-standard   

measurements (our feet) to see how far they flew 
and used ordinal numbers to see who came 1st, 

2nd, 3rd.   



We created space projects at 
home with our families  

We have studied Vincent Van 
Gogh’s Starry Night and created 

our own version.  

We created traps to catch a star. 


